West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District
1561 S. 7500 W.
Ogden, UT 84404
801-259-7614
westwarrenwtr@gmail.com

July 15, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:
RE: CULINARY WATER WILL-SERVE LETTER FOR Bill and Alice Davis Living Trust/ Davis Farmstead

This proposed residence is located at approx. 7590 W. 900 S. and consists of 1 lot, parcel #10-037-0037. The West

Warren-Warren Water Improvement District (hereafter the District) will supply culinary water to this proposed
building/residence.

Bill Davis has presented the board with proof of secondary water. All impact fees have been paid. The board has voted

and approved CULINARY WATER WILL-SERVE LETTER for the future use on said property, contingent upon the following
conditions:

e All water lines, materials and installations must be done to the specification of the WWWID board,
and must be inspected by the board chairman, or his designee, along with any necessary bacterial
testing required by the state.

e Adeposit of $100.00 for metered water to be used during construction, must be paid prior to the
commencement of construction.

Should you have clerical questions or comments, please contact the district clerk. Please direct questions regarding

water systems, materials, etc., to (801-791-7368) Randy Giordano, Chairman of the WWWID Board. This letter expires 1
year from the day it is issued.

Sincerely,

W W“MMM /

Melllsa Murray, Clerk / j/
West Warren-Warren Watef Improvement District




